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MEMO 

22 
 

TO: Members of the City Council 

 

FROM: Ann H. Campbell, Mayor 

 

DATE: April 24, 2015 

 

SUBJECT: Appointment of GSB ex officio Student Liaison 

 

 

 

Lissandra Villa, ex officio representative to the City Council, has completed her 

term of office and will no longer be serving in this capacity.  Consequently, an 

appointment needs to be made to fill this vacancy. 

 

I have been informed by the Government of the Student Body (GSB) that 

Samuel Schulte has been selected to serve as the Council’s ex officio student 

liaison.  Therefore, I request that the Council appoint Mr. Schulte, representing 

the Iowa State University GSB, as ex officio representative to the City Council. 
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